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FINANCIAL FCU 

Quarterly Vitals
Summer 2018 

Dear Members, 

Summer is upon us! For many of you, this is a time for 
traveling and vacations. Hopefully you have had time 
to tuck away a few bucks so that the expense doesn’t 
create stress–exactly what you are trying to get a 
break from! Even if you have saved for your summer 
fun, it is always a good idea to pay by credit card. Paying 
with a credit card rather than a debit card, cash, or check 
gives you more protection; there are laws to protect you 
if your credit card information is lost or stolen. We offer a 
low-rate Visa card that will help get you on your way and 
keep you better protected! 

Summer is also a time of year for family. With that said, 
I would like to express my gratitude to a member of 
the Befit family,  Dr. Gordon Sinclair. He has retired 
from his role as the BFFCU Board Chairman, a position he 
held for more than 30 years. Dr. Sinclair’s leadership 
has been instrumental in the success of our credit 
union and our community. We wish him the best in his 
well-deserved retirement and know that he will enjoy 
relaxing with his family and grandchildren! 

Bobbie Kay Adams – President /CEO 

Enjoy summer with  
our Visa® cards! 
Rates as low as 11% APR* 

30,000 Free CO-OP ATMs 
Wherever your travels take you 
this summer, you’ll find a CO-OP 
network ATM nearby. 

You can use any of our 30,000 CO OP Network 
ATMs located in 50 states and 10 countries 
for free. This nationwide network also includes 
access to your Befit checking accounts at over 
9,000 deposit taking ATMs. If you need cash 
at home or while traveling, you have thousands 
of surcharge free ATMs to choose from. 

Want to keep this info at your fingertips? 

Download the FREE app today! 

Apply Today! 
*APR = Annual Percentage Rate. Not all members will qualify. 
Rates are subject to individual creditworthiness. See credit 
union for details. 
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LIKE US ON 

facebook. 

Do you know anyone who isn’t spending 
money on housing each month? 

Another question: do you want all that money you spend every 
month to benefit someone else—or you? 

The First Tank 
is on Us! 

Everyone should seriously investigate the possibility of owning a home. It has 
many benefits for your bigger financial picture. It’s important to consider the 
options and make a plan that fits your long term goals. Let’s talk about how we 
can put your housing dollars to work for you—instead of a landlord. 

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS 
Monday, September 3 Monday, October 8 

Labor Day Columbus Day 

bffcu.org 

Phone: 707-557-8900 
Fax: 707 359 4290 

Toll Free: 888 600-0550 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 5760 

Vacaville, CA 95696 

Vacaville Branch 
640 East Main Street 
Vacaville, CA 95688 

Hours of Operation: 
Mon. – Fri. 10am to 5pm 

Vallejo Branch 
145 Valle Vista Ave Suite G 

Vallejo, CA 94590 

Hours of Operation: Federally insured by NCUA. 
Mon. – Fri. 10am to 5pm NMLS #401421 

https://bffcu.org



